
     

 

From: Eli Aaron 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: IE18.1 
Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 5:21:07 PM 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I would like to speak to Item IE18.1, North York Centre - REimagining Yonge (Sheppard to 
Finch) Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study (Ward 18) at Tuesday's 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee Meeting on behalf of the Toronto Youth Cabinet. 

Eli Aaron (pronouns: he/him) 
Budget Lead 
Toronto Youth Cabinet 
Toronto City Hall 
15th Floor, East Tower 
100 Queen Street West 
thetyc.ca 

The Toronto Youth Cabinet acknowledges that we are situated on the Traditional Territory of 
the Haudenosaunee, and most recently the territory of the Mississauga of the New Credit First 
Nation. Tkaranto is built on sacred land that is part of an agreement between Indigenous 
peoples and then extended to allied nations to peacefully and respectfully care for it. By 
making this acknowledgment, we are taking part in an act of reconciliation, honouring the land 
and Indigenous heritage, which dates back over 10,000 years. 
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